
From: Sue Polich
To: Alex Eidam; Sue Polich
Subject: Public Comment on River View Development
Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 9:33:22 PM

My name is Susan Polich and I live at 612 Carter Court with my husband, James.  We would like to
state for the record that we are opposed to the construction of the River View 19 townhomes
development for all the facts and reasons outlined in letters by our concerned neighbors.  Jim and I
are in particular agreement with Jo Beck’s comprehensive letter, as it states precisely our views as
well.
 
Thank you. 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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